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Welcome Back to School! 
 
We really had a great first week of school!  
Students learned and practiced second  
grade rules and routines and will continue to do that this week to 
help promote a positive learning environment. 

 
Reading: 
 
In Unit 1, students will be learning about roles they play at 
home, at school, and in their community, as well as the roles 
they may have in the future. 

 
Target Skill: Determine Author’s Purpose 

Phonics focus: words that have the long a sound and 

consonant blends 
 

Spelling: 
 
Your child will take a spelling pre-test on Monday. If he/she 
passes with 100% accuracy he/she will be given a challenge list 
to study for the week. The regular and/or challenge spelling test 
will be on Friday, August 24th. 
 

Spelling Words: 

        sad jam fix got kick 

      plus bend stop with him 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
   
   

 

Math: 

We have a new math curriculum. 

Chapter 1 will focus on applying 

addition and subtraction concepts. 

Sight Words: 

Sight words for each week will be on 
the back of the newsletter. Many 
second graders already know these. If 
your child doesn’t please make 
flashcards and practice the words 

until mastery is met. 

 
 

 

 

 

*** Thank you for checking your 
child’s agenda. It is an important 
communication and 
organizational tool. 

 

 

Mrs. Fatheree                 afatheree@northmacschools.org 

North Mac Elementary School             

 

Have a great week! If you have any questions or concerns, don’t hesitate to contact me. I am looking forward to 

an amazing school year! 
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